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The influence of money and corporations in the medical field is extremely scary. I 

have seen what private equity firms that buy businesses do, I cannot imagine what 

they would do to medical care. Everything becomes about money and although we 

need good money management some decisions need to be based upon humanity 

and long term improvements not just short term financial gains.  

Please do not let a corporate mentality take over our healthcare and compassion for 

others. 

 


